From: Joshua R. Morse

Sent: Monday, July 14, 2014 11:36 AM
To: Alice Ingerson

Subject: City Hall Accessibility Project

Alice,

The city is currently exploring other funding sources for the City Hall Accessibility Project. Based on this, |
would ask that you please hold on the proposal currently with the CPC. | will update you and the CPC as
soon as | have more information.

Thank you,

Josh Morse

Commissioner of Public Buildings
City of Newton, Massachusetts



